Name: Section: Due:

There will not be vocabulary homework the week
of January 31st. Please complete the reading log
located on the back of this sheet.

Students should be working on their Shakespeare
Stealer TDA Rough Drafts (due Friday February 4th)
in lieu of “their vocabulary homework. (Grading Rubric
avaliable under “Downloadable Forms.”)
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